. THE
ANGLO-CATALAN
SOCIETY

XXI Annual Conference

First Circular 14th May, 1975

Dear Colleague,

This year sees the 21st amniversary of the institution of the
Anglo-Catalan Society, and to mark the occasion a special residential
conference will be held in Mansfield College, Oxford, from Friday 26th
to Sunday 28th September, 1975.

A programme of lectures and events is being organized which, it
is hoped, will fit the celebration and be of interest to all members.
Miquel Porter from Barcelona will speak on the modern Catalan cinema
and there will be a showing of some recent short films. It is hoped
that Eduard Delgado and Maria Vilanova will perform one of their own
plays and lead a symposium on the contemporary Catalan theatre. There
will also be talks on modern history, literature and urban architecture.

Members are requested to return the enclosed booking form to
me as soon as posgible and, in any case, before the end of June.
Mensfield is a small College, with sleeping accommodation for a maximum
of about 55 guests and about 70 at table. There is a limited number
of rooms with two beds, suitable for families or for friends willing to
share. Since interest in the Conference is expected o be considerable,
members are seriously urged to book early to avoid disappointment.

In order to minimise postal costs, a second circular, containing
full details and the complete Conference programme, will be sent only to
those who have indicated a firm interest in attending.

Yours sincerely,

A kes

Alan Yates
Hon. Secretary



